## **BC CONFEDERATION OF PARENT ADVISORY COUNCILS**



Suite C, 2288 Elgin Avenue, Port Coquitlam, BC V3C 2B2 Tel: (604) 474-0524 Toll free:1-866-529-4397 Fax: (604) 474-0967 E-mail: info@bccpac.bc.ca

August 6, 2015

Tyrone McNeil, President FNESC #113-100 Park Royal South West Vancouver, BC V7T 1A2 Info@fnesc.ca

## RE: 2015 B.C. CONFEDERATION OF PARENT ADVISORY COUNCILS - MEMBER RESOLUTIONS

Dear Mr. McNeil,

At the 2015 BCCPAC Annual General Meeting, member delegates representing Parent Advisory Councils (PACs) and District Parent Advisory Councils (DPACs) gathered together from around the province to discuss important issues vital to student success and approved several resolutions.

We have listed the following resolutions passed by our membership that may be of specific interest to your organisation and you may wish to comment on:

## 2015.18 – Advocating for Systemic and Cultural Change

BCCPAC advocates for systemic and cultural change in our schools to reflect the principles of sustaining passion for learning, building on strengths and addressing challenges.

## 2015.19-Transitional Support for Systemic Change

BCCPAC advocates for sufficient targeted resources including support services for school staff whenever substantial systemic change is being implemented.

We have included a compilation of all the approved resolutions from our 2015 Annual General Meeting for your interest.

If you have any comments or questions about how to respond, please direct them to info@bccpac.bc.ca

Sincerely,

Nicole Makohoniuk, BCCPAC President On behalf of the BCCPAC Board of Directors nicolemakohoniuk@bccpac.bc.ca

Enc.